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Recreational Gold Panning Site to Remain Open 
 
 
The Roseburg District BLM has announced some modifications to the 
Recreational Gold Panning site along the Cow Creek Back Country Byway 
outside of Riddle.   
 
Due to repeated vandalism and illegal dumping at the site, the BLM has 
removed the existing vault toilet, picnic table and garbage collection service.   
 
The site will remain open for recreational gold panning, picnicking and water 
play activities.   
 
The BLM would like to remind visitors to the site to 'Pack It In, Pack It Out' to 
help keep the area litter free. 
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